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Summer International Student Storage Information

Wed, May 1, 2019 at 8:00 AMArchambault, Amie <anarcham@holycross.edu> 

Hello All,

As a reminder, summer storage will once again be offered for International Students here at College of the Holy Cross.
There are two options provided to you by the college. 

CollegeBoxes is a vendor that College of the Holy Cross has a contract with. The company provides the boxes to store
items in, picks them up from your room and stores the items locally. At the end of the summer they have the boxes
delivered to the students fall room assignment. CollegeBoxes does have a fee per box, but students can enter
"HOLYCROSS" and get a 14% discount. The cost includes pickup, delivery, and insurance for all items in the boxes for the
summer. 

Additionally, limited storage (up to 4 Large boxes or suite cases) is available on a first come, first serve basis only for
current international residential students who are actively enrolled at Holy Cross and will continue to be enrolled for the
term immediately following the storage period. All items placed in our storage facility must be clearly marked
inside and outside with the following information:

Student's name
Phone number
Holy Cross ID number
Number of boxes total
Anticipated pick up date. 

Students will need to provide boxes for themselves, box and seal their items within. The boxes will then need to be
brought down to Loyola Hall for storage (Room 59 in the basement). All items stored on campus are not covered by
insurance or the college. Holy Cross will not be liable for any storage items that are lost/missing, stolen, or damaged. Be
aware that each student using storage is solely responsible for his/her own items. The boxes and items are stored at the
students risk. There is no cost to store items but space is limited. 

Students will be able to bring their boxes to Loyola Hall to drop off on the below dates and times:

Wednesday, May 8th: 9:00 am- 12:00 pm
Thursday, May 9th: 10:00 am- 4:30 pm
Tuesday, May 14th: 9:00 am- 2:00 pm 
Wednesday, May 15th: 9:00 am- 3:00 pm
Thursday, May 16th: 9:00 am- 4:00 pm 
Friday, May 17th: 9:00 am- 3:00 pm

Please plan in advance to come to one of the times listed above. Any items dropped off outside of these times will not be
stored. 

Upon arrival, students should e-mail this email (anarcham@holycross.edu) and/or text or call Amie Archambault at 401-
203-7142 between the hours of 9:00 am- 4:30 pm Monday - Friday.

Thank you - please respond to this e-mail if you have any questions!

Best,
Amie
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